
	

BLU	Committee	Meeting	–	July	10th		2018	

7pm-8pm	Location:	The	Florence	–	Dulwich	Road	SE24	

Attendees:	CJ	Faucher,	Lara	Mifsud-Bonici,	Shelley	Silas,	Carolyn	Weinz,	Jessica	Ryan-Ndegwa,	
Humphrey	Keenlyside,	Sara	Atkinson,	Bianca	Ioannides,	Yvonne	Levy,	Beverley	Burton	

Apologies	–	Guy	Wickett,	Peter	Burgess	

1) Minutes	of	meeting	26th	April	and	any	outstanding	actions:		
o The	minutes	of	the	meeting	were	approved.		

	
2) 2018	Community	Swimming	Gala	

o Invitations	now	sent	out	for	the	event.			
o Gala	Core	team	to	decide	on	event	go	ahead/cancellation	at	end	August.	
o 2018	Parliament	Hill	return	races	&	80th	Celebrations	invites.	

	
3) AGM	Planning	

o AGM	date	now	set	and	the	location	confirmed	within	the	Lido.	
o BLU	Volunteers	needed	for	the	AGM	day,	respond	to	Dep	chair	please.		
o Committee	changes	will	take	place	in	2018.	
o More	focus	required	on	classes	and	new	representation	as	usage	represents	40%	of	

all	gym	participation.			
	

4) BLU	&	Lido	Concerns		
o New	Lido	roof	water	tanks	in	place	are	thus	far	working	well.	
o LW	to	leave	GM	role,	(DH	is	interim	manager)	
o Relationship	with	Lido	GM	will	need	to	evolve.		
o BLU/Lido	to	resume	monthly	meetings	in	August.	
o BLSG	docs	to	be	simplified	to	incorporate	LIDO	‘bible’	for	new	GM.	
o BLU	volunteers	needed	for	Newsletters,	managing	Info@brockwelllido.com	,	

updating	BLU	website	&	AGM.		
	

5) Chairman’s	Award:		
o JRN	for	completion	of	her	first	ever	10k	with	the	determination	and	grit	that	she	is	

renowned	for.		

6) AOB/Close.																																

o Market	day	outings	with	other	interested	groups.	
o Concern	re	TLC	evening	events	&	use	of	Lido	pool	v	general	public	swim.	

Date	of	Next	Meeting	to	be	set	by	Doodle	Poll	after	AGM	in	September/October	


